
 
 
 
Orange County EMS has elected to cancel the County Paramedic Advisory Committee meeting scheduled 
for Wednesday, November 11, 2015 due to the County holiday. 
 
This committee will meet next on Wednesday, January 13, 2016 at 1:00 p.m.  A GovDelivery message will 
be sent out before the next meeting. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Eileen Endo, Office Specialist 
Health Disaster Management/Emergency Medical Services 
405 W. Fifth Street, Suite 301A, Santa Ana, CA  92701 
Phone:  (714) 834-3507; FAX:  (714) 834-3125 
eendo@ochca.com;  
website:  www.healthdisasteroc.org/ems 
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